
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Younie for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2023. 

  Cameras were installed on Silverknowes Road East, 
Silverknowes Road and Silverknowes Place between 20-
25th June 2023 in order to undertake pedestrian and cyclist 
counts on the two ‘travelling safely’ schemes in 
Silverknowes. 

Question (1) On what date did officers receive the results of this 

monitoring? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What was the average daily a) pedestrian and b) cyclist 

count recorded at each camera locations? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 

 


